
Hello! 
 
I am writing to urge the Oregon House Rules Committee to vote YES on HCR 16!  
Designating the shelter dog as our state's official state dog will boost adoptions of all the wonderful dogs 
in shelters across the state and acknowledge the great work of Oregon's animal shelter professionals! 
 
Thank you! 
 
Liz Tidwell 
Portland Oregon 
 


